Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Discuss Increased Employment 

Opportunities for Unemployed Citizens

December 16, 2008

The Board of County Commissioners of Wakulla County, Florida met for a Workshop on Tuesday, December 16, 2008 with Chairman Howard Kessler presiding.  Present were George Green, Lynn Artz, Alan Brock and Mike Stewart.  Also, present were County Administrator Ben Pingree and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.

5:00 p.m.  Meeting called to order.

The purpose of the workshop is to discuss increased employment opportunities for Wakulla County unemployed citizens.

This meeting was a brainstorming session with suggestions, ideas, and examples from the Board, local organizations and citizens for ways to increase employment opportunities for unemployed citizens.

Workforce Plus, TCC, and the Wakulla Extension Office were present to provide comments and information to the Board.

There being no further information to come before the board, the meeting was adjourned at 6:25 p.m.

